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To whom it may concern,
Attached is our clients’ Title VI complaint regarding the actions the City of Dallas has recently taken
in subsidizing the relocation of a concrete batch plant to the RSR lead smelter Superfund site.
I’m sending you our clients’ complaint electronically for ease of review by your office. We will also
fax you our 13 page complaint and the exhibits will follow in US mail.
Please feel free to contact our office should your office have any questions.
Regards,
Amir Befroui
Staff Attorney
Legal Aid of NorthWest Texas – Dallas office

1515 Main St. 1st Floor
Dallas, TX 75201
Ph: 214.243-2217
Fax: 214.748.1159
This message, as well as any attached document, contains information from the law firm of Legal Aid
of NorthWest Texas that is confidential and/or privileged, or may contain attorney work product.
The information is intended only for the use of the addressee named above. If you are not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of
any action in reliance on the contents of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited, and
may be unlawful. If you have received this message in error, please delete all electronic copies of this
message and its attachments, if any, destroy any hard copies you may have created, without
disclosing the contents, and notify the sender immediately. Unintended transmission does not
constitute waiver of the attorney-client privilege or any other privilege.




